MAY GENERAL MEETING

Our guest speaker was unfortunately not available for the meeting. We had a social day enjoying a demonstration of Ohara School Ikebana by Faye Brock and exhibition arrangements displayed using autumn materials by Hiroko Prado, Elizabeth Fuller, Betty Laurence, Sue Wong, and Sylvie Collins (Sogetsu School); Megumi Bennett (Koryu Shoyokai); Pat Walters (Chiko School); and Leela Venkataraman (Ikenobo School).





Our website is:

https://www.sydneyikebana.org
Contact for enquiries is Faye Brock –
0413 564 256 or Email
ikebanasydney@hotmail.com

Don't forget to like our Facebook page "Sydney Ikebana International"







Ikebana International Sydney Chapter #36 Inc

GENERAL MEETING
THURSDAY 17TH JUNE 2021
at the Chatswood Bowling Club
655 Pacific Highway, Chatswood

Join us for morning tea.

9.30am Exhibition set up - winter

materials with bromeliads

10.00am Business meeting

10.30am Guest Speaker Carolyn
Brunell on Bromeliads.
Carolyn will bring plants
and books for sale.

12.30pm Close of meeting

Please support our Trading Table.

Guests welcome with payment of \$10.00. (After 2 meetings, guests will be asked to pay \$25 and invited to join the Sydney Chapter.)

FUTURE EVENTS

Sogetsu Ikebana – 26/6-4/7 Royal Botanic Garden Sydney in The Calyx

Japanaroo 2021

20-29 August 2021

Our participation with other schools of lkebana will be in various events:

- Ikebana International Sydney
 Chapter #36 Inc Exhibition of
 Chiko School at Blue Mountains
 Culture Centre 20-29 August
- Ohara School Sydney Chapter –
 20-22 August at Edo Arts
- Sogetsu School 23 August at Chatswood Bowling Club demonstration and exhibition
- Chapter #36 Inc Saturday 28 and 29 August Nan Tien Buddhist Temple, Chatswood Opening at 11.30am on Saturday.
- Koryu Shoyo-kai School and Bonsai Art Sunday, 29 August at Forestville Culture Centre.

Further details will be advised as the programs are organised.
Due to the number of events occurring in August, we will cancel the August General Meeting.

II Sydney Chapter #36 Inc – Annual General meeting – 17 September 2021

Cowra Japanese Gardens and Culture Centre – Cherry Blossom Spring Festival – 25 September 2021



Cowra Autumn Festival

The Japanese Gardens and Culture Centre at Cowra held an Inaugural Autumn Festival on 4 and 5 May. Kuniko Nakano, Ohara School was again invited to demonstrate and conduct workshops for the occasion. Kuniko was supported by 5 Ohara School members.

Pat Walters, Chiko School, ran a beginners' workshop for 30 ladies for Inner Wheel, fundraising for cord research on 22nd May, assisted by Faye Brock.

Members are invited to attend all the Japanaroo events and bring your friends. If you would like to exhibit an arrangement for the Chapter, please contact Pat Walters on 0416 210 274.

REMINDER DON'T MISS OUT ON YOUR II MAGAZINES

YOUR MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL OF \$100 IS DUE BY 25 JUNE 2021.
THIS HAS RETURNED TO NORMAL DUE DATE.

LATE RENEWALS AFTER
30 JUNE WILL INCUR AN EXTRA
FEE OF \$10 TO COVER BANK
TRANSFER FEES TO AND
WITHIN JAPAN

Payment can be made by cheque payable to "Ikebana International Sydney Chapter #36 Inc" and sent to Sue Wong, PO Box 436 Roseville 2069 or by bank deposit - Westpac Account No. 032 167 133733 with your name included and email of confirmation sent to

WE ARE NO LONGER ACCEPTING PAYMENT THROUGH PAYPAL

ikebanasydney(a)hotmail.com